
GGA Annual Meeting & Election 
November 2, 2023 

 
Meeting was held at Norbeck Country Club 
President Joe Ober called the meeting to order at 10:00am.   
In attendance: Bob Diamond, Allan Kaufman, Rich Frisch, Don Hunston, Joe Ober, Mike 
Pecora, Ed Luber, Joel Papier, Henry Bernstein, Jerry Martin, Mike Sarvi, Gary Damone, 
Bill Stewart 
Quorum present. 
 
Bob Diamond asked for a Motion to accept the 2024 Operating Guidelines. 
Don Hunston seconded the Motion. 
Motion approved. 
 
The President opened the floor asking if there were any nominations for 2024 GGA Of-
ficers.  No nominations came forward. 
Bob Diamond reviewed the slate of Officers for 2024 noted in the October 3rd letter to our 
GGA members.  He asked for a vote to approve the following slate of Officers: 
President – Bob Diamond 
Vice president – Allan Kaufman 
Secretary – Joe Ober 
Treasurer – Rich Frisch 
All four officers were approved. 
 
Joe Ober thanked all the 2023 Officers. 
Bob Diamond mentioned the other GGA members who are planning to assist in 2024.  
Pete Heckel in Golf Events, Ed Luber in Camp Sunrise, Don Hunston in Event schedules 
and Website updates, Jerry Martin in Communications, Ray Grimes in Tournament 
events. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:20am. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rich Frisch, Secretary 




